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Easter Raffle 
Thank you to 
everyone who 

bought tickets - we 
raised over £161! 

Winners 
Luna, Klara, 
Marianne, 

Sulaiman, Mia, Zoe, 
Lainey 

Summer Term 
The Summer term begins on 
Wednesday 17th April as the 
children return. We will be 
welcoming some new friends, 
and Rachael will be back in 
Bumble Bee group. We will be 
exploring some new core books 
and rhymes starting with Jack 
and the Beanstalk as our focus 
traditional tale. 
   
 Have a wonderful Easter break  

- If you are doing anything special over the break please send photos 
and we can add them to your child’s learning journey. They love 
showing their friends and the nursery adults their photos and they are 
great conversation starters to support language development.  

Following a wonderful term full of learning and discovery together we enjoyed a week of 

Spring and Easter fun! We were treated to some fantastic live music by Harriet’s mum, 

Jenni, and her friend Louise, who are part of Ziggy’s Music. The children used the listening 

and music skills they have been practising this term and were captivated by the fun songs, 

loved singing along and joining in with the actions. Jenni and Louise commented on how 

many children had lovely singing voices and what good listeners they were as they played 

the instruments, keeping to the rhythm and beat of the music. 

As part of our Easter celebrations, we made chocolate nests, Easter cards and even had a 

surprise visit from the Easter bunny, who left us all an egg!  

In the warmer weather we have started discovering new plants and bugs and today there 

was lots of excitement as we spotted our first ladybirds.  

Happy Holi 
to our 

families who 
celebrated 
this week. 

Happy Eid al-
Fitr to our 

families 
celebrating 

over the 
holidays. 


